
 

 

 

 

9th April 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope you and your families are staying safe and well. I promised that we would stay connected 

throughout this difficult time and update you regularly about school related information.  

This morning we received an update from the Department of Education. 
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Schools to remain closed until further notice 

All early years settings, schools and further education providers will remain closed until 

further notice, except for children of critical workers and children who are vulnerable. We will 

only re-open settings when the scientific advice indicates it is safe to do so. 

We are therefore continuing our plans to support student remote learning at the start of the 

new term (Monday 20th April 2020). In addition to the on-line timetable and activities that 

staff are uploading to FireFly we have also planned a set of live webinars for each year group 

in English, maths and science. Further details to follow, but this will provide students with a 

different on-line experience, to support their learning whilst school remains closed.  

 



 

 

 

 

I am sure, like me, this has been a very different kind of Easter holiday. I have included again 

the resources and information that Ms Prentice put together, to help structure and support 

families over the break.  We have also been uploading ‘virtual holiday ideas’ to our website 

for students / families to explore. I’ve put a couple of examples below; 

https://kids.sandiegozoo.org/videos  

 

https://oh.larc.nasa.gov/oh/  

 

 

 

 

https://kids.sandiegozoo.org/videos
https://oh.larc.nasa.gov/oh/


 

 

 

 

I hope you are all finding time to rest and relax as best you can. 

Best wishes 

 

 

Jim Roberts, Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 


